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September 5, 2024
ROAD CLOSURE ON M ST BETWEEN 22"° and 24™ STREET

M St between 22" and 24™ Street will be closed from September 5 through approximately September
27" to repair the road and storm sewer. Residents at Rainbow Hills, duplexes in rear of 24" St, and the
Knights of Columbus Hall will all have access from 22" St. We apologize for the inconvenience and
thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Emergency personnel as well as the postal service have been notified of this closure. Be patient,
cautious and aware of heavy equipment in these areas.

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Utilities Department at 812-275-1626 or
email madams@bedford.in.gov
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